
 

Dear parents!! 
 

Its summer time! For The Children, Inc. and 21st Century Community Learning 

Center want to make it a SWEET summer! We are offering FREE summer camp for 

students entering 2nd grade through 5th grade. During their time in the 21st 

Century summer program, students will not only engage in project-based learning 

activities, FREE field trips, but will also participate in hands-on lessons that are 

aligned to program and school-wide learning goals. Each week, students will also 

learn about different character traits that support their growth into more caring, 

responsible and respectful individuals. Please stop by the front office or aftercare 

office for an application. 
 

Summer Camp Dates:  May 30th, 2023- July 31st, 2023 (7:30 am-5:30 pm) 

Grades:  Incoming 2nd graders to 5th graders 

FREE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH DAILY 

 

Ms. Meleshia Weller, Program Director-  

meleshia@forthechildrenfirst.org 

Mrs. Kristal Richmond, Site Coordinator- 

KRichmond@forthechildrenfirst.org 

561-540-9119 

           

mailto:KRichmond@forthechildrenfirst.org

